From: EAC 2013 JEAN MONNET CONFERENCE

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 3:43 PM

To: EAC 2013 JEAN MONNET CONFERENCE

Subject: CONTRIBUTION JEAN MONNET PROFESSORS

Dear Jean Monnet professors,

At the opening of last years' Jean Monnet conference, President Barroso invited the
Jean Monnet professors to provide their opinions on "How we might recover from the
economic and social crisis through European integration deepening". He asked
Professor Dusan Sidjanski and Professor Fausto de Quadros to collect your input on this
question.

Please find underneath a letter (EN and FR versions) from Prof. Sidjanski and Prof. de
Quadros on this issue, in particular, on the content and format of your contributions.

The deadline for receiving your contributions is Friday 28/02/2014. Please send your
contributions to the following e-mail addresses:

dusan.sidjanski@unige.ch
faustoquadros@gmail.com

You will find further information on this request in the letter underneath.

| should take this opportunity to thank Professor Sidjanski and Professor de Quadros for
kindly agreeing to coordinate this exercise.

With many thanks in advance and kind regards,

Harald HARTUNG
Head of Unit
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